
Newsletter

Important dates and notices

Parents’ Evening

Parent consultations are taking place remotely next week. Please log on 

early and wait to be admitted, this will help to stick to the timings. Should 

anyone experience any difficulties logging on or starting on time, please don’t 

worry another time can be rearranged. Good luck trying this for the first time. 

We are all learning in these times of Covid 19.

Christmas at St Joseph’s

Please look out for the letter which has been pinged today explaining our 

Christmas arrangements this year. It will feel different as we are keeping to 

the steps taken so we are in line with our Risk Assessment. We are in Tier 3 

and so mustn’t become complacent now just before Christmas. I wouldn’t like 

anyone to have to isolate over the Christmas period when the Prime Minister 

announced that Christmas can continue with 3 households gathering 

together on Christmas day.

Science

Years 1-6 enjoyed a virtual, interactive assembly delivered by ‘Mad Science’ 

this week. We watched them ‘magically’ change the colour of liquids and defy 

gravity with a hair dryer and a ping pong ball. How exciting! 

The season of Advent

As Advent begins this weekend, we will be sending out our Reverse Advent 

calendar details on ping this Monday, so look out for that. Father Kieran has 

been in school this week to bless the Advent wreaths and we will be having a 

virtual worship session with Father in the coming weeks.

Virtual Open day

Please check out our first ever Virtual Open day https://youtu.be/iSPCFlITf_A

Also, we have put together a short video sharing what our children think 

about their school. https://youtu.be/RyGMkp3C7QA

These have been pinged and can also be found on our school website. 

Enjoy!

Rewards & Celebrations

This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned 

the most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Year 1 –Cooper Clay                     Year 4 – Joshua Blackburn

Year 2 – Violet Doherty                  Year 5 – Lexi Plimley

Year 3 – Elin Richardson                Year 6 – Jaxson Heald

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their 

always award is our Year 1 Well done children! 

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week  Year 3  with 99.3 %

SUPERCLASS – this week is Year 4

KS1 Handwriter of the week –Dahlia Ganley

KS2 Handwriters of the week – Amelia Siewiorek

Thank you for wearing face masks

on the school premise everyone.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

From Miss Daley Autumn 2 Week 4  - 27th November 2020

https://youtu.be/iSPCFlITf_A
https://youtu.be/RyGMkp3C7QA

